
       April 19, 2011 
 
 
Kirsten Walli/Board Secretary/The Board 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street,  
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli/Board Secretary/Board Members 
 
 
RE: Intervenor Status Request, Quinn Felker, for EB-2011-0063:  Application for Leave to Construct 

Transmission Facilities for Grand Renewable Wind LP 
 
 
 
I, jointly with my wife, own property located at 1047 Concession 5 Road in Fisherville.  The transmission 
line, if built as proposed, will run parallel to our northern property line for approximately 700 meters. 
 
The purpose of this letter is to request that intervenor status be granted to me, pursuant to Rule 23 of 
the Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure.  I believe that I require intervenor status in order to 
address a potential need to protect the significant investment that we have recently made in this 
property. 
 
Our investment has both agricultural and equity components.  The equity component is based on 
market value, which is tied directly to the appeal and desirability of the property. 
 
Potential negative impact will depend entirely on the specific characteristics of any new transmission 
line structures, for which we have yet to receive any details.  A buried transmission line, for example, 
would have no lasting negative affect after construction, while an aerial 230 kV line will have a 
significant and lasting negative impact.   Financial impact for us could be immediate, as the major 
portion of our debt is tied to the equity that we have in this property.  Lower property value will affect 
both the amount that we can borrow and the interest rate that we pay.  We may need to seek an award 
of costs. 
 
Further to our primary concern noted above, please note also that we have in the vicinity one(1) USEI 90 
-250MCM buried triplex service cable, one(1) USEI 90 – 4/0  buried triplex service cable, one(1) buried 6 
conductor 18-AWG telcom cable that we will need to accommodate and one(1) wireless data link, for 
which we will need to maintain a line-of-sight to the transceiver. 
 
I would like to be informed of all proceedings and be able to participate.  Please contact me using the 
following contact information: 
 



Quinn Felker 
1047 Concession 5 Road 
RR1 
Fisherville, ON  N0A 1G0 
 
Phone:  905.516.5807 
Email:  qfelker_30@cogeco.ca 
 
 
 
Cc/email: 
 
Ontario Energy Board – boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
Grand Renewable Wind LP, Mr. Jeong Tack Lee – leejt@samsung.com 
 
 
Note:  Paper copies of this request will be sent to those noted above, according to OEB 
procedures. 
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